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Hello 4th grader!   

 

With only a few more weeks of summer vacation and the 

new school year about to begin, it is time to get ready for 

4th grade!  I hope you have had a wonderful summer, and you 

are ready to come back to school.  This summer, I read a 

number of good books and participated in various activities.  

I am looking forward to sharing with you some of my 

experiences and hearing about yours as well!  I am so 

excited about meeting you and starting the new school year.  

I have started working on our classroom so it will be ready 

for your arrival on our first day of school, which will be 

Wednesday, August 17th.  We are having a Stop-Drop & Go 

Night on Monday, August 15th from 3:30 to 5:30 p.m. where 

you may come to the classroom and drop off your school 

supplies.  Please do NOT label your supplies-we will do this 

the first week of school.          

  

I am very excited about the new school year and I know you 

are, too!  I hope to see you and your family at the Stop-

Drop & Go Night Monday, August 15th from 3:30 to 5:30 p.m.   

Have a terrific remainder of the summer and I’ll see you 

very soon! 

 

Your teacher, 

Ms. San Paolo 

Important Dates: 

Monday 8/15– Stop, Drop, & Go: 3:30-5:30 

Wednesday 8/17 – School Begins 

Monday 8/22 – Open House: 5:30-6:30 

 


